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To whom it may concern,
Re: Network Rails (Leeds to Micklefield Enhancement) Transport and works act order.

I'm writing regarding the above Transport and works act order to which | object for the following
reasons...

(I) Peckfield Level crossing closure.

This closure will have a detrimental effect on the village, workers and walkers alike as it is used by
many as a connection between the South and North of the village for work, school, shop and
recreation. Should the crossing be closed a foot bridge would be required. Especially as there has
been a large increase in the number of people living on Pit Lane. | myself us this crossing on a
regular basis to walk the dog.

The provision of the replacement bridleway in the recreation ground will have a detrimental effect on
the community as would remove land that is currently used by many different sporting clubs across
the area of East Leeds. As well as it been unsafe for horse user due to the recreation ground been
used for dogs been off the lead.

Your Faithfully,

Louise Donoghue
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